VILLAGE OF WRIGHTSTOWN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

	The Village of Wrightstown Village Board will hold a public hearing on June 1, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the Village Hall, Village of Wrightstown, 352 High Street, Wrightstown, Wisconsin, concerning a resolution vacating a portion of Hickory Street.
	A copy of the scale map and legal description showing the proposed vacation of this unimproved street is available for inspection in the Village Clerk’s Office during regular business hours.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Dated this 8th day of April, 2021.

						
							
							Michelle Seidl, Village of Wrightstown
							Village Clerk
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